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Meeting: Corporation Part A Meeting 

Date: 1 O October 2017 

Venue: G56, Bromley College, Rookery Lane campus 

Present: Stephen Howlett (Chair), Frank Toop, Sam Parrett, Nicholas 
Bennett, Marek Michalski, Charles Yates, Katy Woolcott, Victoria 
Peter Absalom, Mark Burnett, Angela Hands, Kath Clark, Stephen 
Brain, Alan Carey, Daniel Goodwin and David Eastgate 

In attendance: Jon Allen (Clerk), Andrew Slade, John Hunt 
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Welcome, Apologies, and Declaration of Interests 
The Chair welcomed Daniel Goodwin to his first meeting. 

Apologies had been received from Penny Bance and JT. David Eastgate had 
informed the Clerk that of his late arrival for this meeting due to work 
commitments. 

There were no declared interests against any agenda item. 

Chair's Opening Comments 
The Chair confirmed that it was a great honour for him to be appointed Chair and 
he looked forward to working with all governors. The Chair thanked governors for 
their participation in the one-to-one interviews that had been arranged with him. 

The Chair reaffirmed that the expectation is for governors to have read the 
papers in order that authors may present the key points, and the 
recommendations, being put to the Corporation for approval. The Chair 
reminded governors that they need to seek assurances, challenge where 
appropriate and monitor college performance. Governors must not get involved 
in operational detail. 

The Chair has requested that the authors of papers use the coversheet to 
summarise the main points and the decisions being asked of governors, with the Executive 
reports not exceeding five pages in length. 

Training has been held on paperless meetings but there are issues centred on 
the College's SharePoint and the Clerk has been tasked to explore a range of 
dedicated packages that support paperless meetings. The aim is to have in JK/JA 
place a new package before the start of the autumn committee meetings. 

The Chair concluded that he would welcome feedback and comments as to how 
he chairs the meeting. He added that he believes firmly in openness and 
transparency. 

Minutes of the Previous Meeting held 06 July 2017 
These were approved and signed by the Chair as an accurate record of the meeting. 

Action Log 
An update was received on all action points agreed at the previous Corporation 
meeting. All action points had been completed to the satisfaction of the 
Corporation. 
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